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Comments: The Heber Wild Horses do not need to be removed.  They need to be humanely managed.  When

the herd management area was established it did not take into account all of the horses and the areas they

traveled in.  That should be updated.  There is more than enough room for the horses and cattle to co exist.

However, the horses bring more dolllars to the local economy and to FS than cattle do.  The wild horses can be

managed with birth control to reduce their number without removal.  All evaluations of the number of horses

allowed in the forest should be bases on science not randomly determined.  Please begin to do the job you were

entrusted with under the Wild Horse and Burro Act.  These iconic horses should be allowed to be free and wild.

 

Thank You 

Katherine Davison


